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Good morning!  I am adamantly apposed to the removal of the Eklutna hydroelectric dam.
This project defies all common sense! If Cook Inlet natural gas is running out, which i highly
doubt.Taking away a clean unlimited source of power like the Eklutna dam is a total
contradiction to what more renewable energy sources the state and nation is calling for.
    I understand the importance of restoring a healthy salmon run but have other alternatives
like installing a fish ladder been examined.

Douglas Campbell. 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8+, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone
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